CLARE COUNTY EARLY VOTING PRECINCT CANVASS

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Clare County Early Voting Precinct Canvass will be held on February 27, 2024 at 8:00 p.m. in Meeting Room A in the Clare County Building, 225 W. Main Street, Harrison, MI 48625.

This is a public meeting and anyone may attend.

In the event that you require assistance due to a disability, please call the County Clerk at the number below.

For further information regarding the elections, please call the County Clerk's office at (989) 539-7131.

Lori Mott

County Clerk

Posting to be removed only by the County Clerk's Office